

Little Miller's News



The Newsletter of Fulwell Infant School Academy Mrs Angus's message...

Number 14 9th April 2020

Dear parent, I write to wish all families a happy and healthy Easter in these difficult times. School staff are preparing further learning packs as we assume the lockdown will continue. We are copying packs for collection and will have a new system for accessing them on the website. This will involve a generic user name and the same password for all families. We will also email them out via group call at the beginning of May. You may find your children will be interested in the 'live camera' in our school bird box. There is activity of nest building that can be viewed using the link below. http://cloud.jlt.org.uk:8081/ It is also on the website in the parent page. Last year, there were no blue tit occupants but it seems we are in luck! The children will be able to observe what happens over the coming weeks. This is certainly an opportunity for writing and pictures as things progress. As the photographs show, the children of key workers who are attending school are enjoying their time. There was an Easter egg hunt today. They have also made a super poster "Sending love to the whole world" which you can see below. My thanks to school staff for their important part in supporting all key workers, the people we need so much. THANK YOU to them all ...



World













HAPPY EASTER!